
COVID-19 Update – Limited Restaurant Service

Valued Customer:

  In our continued effort to ensure the health and 
safety of our guests and employees and in compliance 
with the Governor of California’s direction that all 
restaurant and food & beverage service be limited to 
take out, delivery or drive through service we have 
modified our food & beverage operations effective 
immediately.  

Our modified hours of operations will be: 
Monday – Sunday  7:30am to 5:30pm

  During our hours of operation, we will have take-out 
service only available and request that all guests 
observe social distancing standards while ordering and 
picking up food and beverages.  

  In addition to the modified hours we have 
implemented increased standards for cleaning and 
sanitation.

       We appreciate your ongoing support and 
understanding.  If you have any concerns please do 
not hesitate to contact any of our onsite management 
team or our dedicated corporate support staff at 
covid19@courseco.com.    
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